
 

   

Notification of company name change 

 

September 24, 2019 

Calsonic Kansei Corporation 

2-1917 Nisshin-cho, Kita-ku, Saitama City, Saitama 

President and CEO: Beda Bolzenius 

 

 

We are delighted to inform you that Calsonic Kansei will officially change their respective company 

names to “MARELLI” as of October 1, 2019. As MARELLI, the unified company is even better 

positioned to serve customers around the world, by continuing to build on and diversify its high-

quality proposition. We would appreciate your continued support. 

 

 

Current company name New company name Date Location Representative 

Calsonic Kansei 
Corporation 

Marelli Corporation 
October 1, 
2019 

2-1917 Nisshin-cho, 
Kita-ku, Saitama 
City, Saitama 

Beda Bolzenius 

 

 

Contact Details 

Global Communication Department, MARELLI  

Tel.: +81-48-660-2161 


